The |[Royal Canadian Legion

St Paul Branch #1030
Box 1056 4925 19ave St Paul Alberta TOA 3A0

March 15, 2015

To; County of St Paul
Dennis Bergheim

Re; Disposal Bin Request

Sir:

On behalf of the members of the St Paul Legion I would like to respectfully request
that the County of St Paul consider placing a garbage collection bin at our community
facility in St Paul.

Until recently we had shared the cost of a trash bin with a neighbour business. That
arrangement was terminated with the relocation of the neighbour. We have been
transporting Legion refuse in private vehicles to the transfer station as a cost saving
measure.

If the county would consider locating a bin at our facility, we are confident that a 3 yrd
lockable unit with a bi-weekly dump schedule would meet our needs.

Thank You for your interest.

Russell Whitford

Service Officer

RC Legion , St Paul,Branch #100
7809969597




